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(The photo above is David – in his element on a visit to Brymore Academy, and what lovely 
paintings) 
Dear friends and supporters of the Bowyer Family Memorial Trust, 
 
2024 has been a changeable year as we expected, we have finally sold the land belonging 
to the trust and will invest the money which will see the Trust using for many years into 
the future. 
 
We have also sponsored five Brymore boys and a student at Hartpury College, this year. 
 
We have once again supported Berkshire YFC towards their capitation fees; also 
supported the YFC Residential Weekend, and will be happy to supply the rosettes again 
in 2025. 
 
We would also like to inform you that David & I are relinquishing our roles as Chairman 
and Secretary, but staying as Trustees, we have also voted on five new members to our 
committee, of the next generation, (three men and two women) so BFMT should grow in 
strength! 
 
From your Chairman & Secretary, 
David & Maureen Bowyer       Tel: 01398-361834 – email: maureen@bfmt.org.uk 
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